
 
 

The Next Steps for Destinations Career Academy of Georgia 

 

ATLANTA, March 4, 2025 – Destinations Career Academy of Georgia, a tuition-free online 
public charter school serving students across Georgia, will conclude operations at the end of this 
academic year at the direction of the State Charter School's Commission. The last day of 
instruction will be May 21, 2025, with official closure on June 30, 2025. 
 

Throughout its time serving students, Destinations Career Academy of Georgia has been 
dedicated to providing career-focused education and helping students explore future pathways. 
The school has connected students with unique learning opportunities designed to prepare them 
for success in college and careers. 

 

School leaders are committed to ensuring a smooth transition for students and families, offering 
informational meetings and working closely with other districts to provide guidance on future 
educational options. 

 

Since opening in 2022, Destinations Career Academy of Georgia has proudly served students in 
grades 6-10 across the state. The school has fostered growth, exploration, and opportunity, 
equipping students with valuable skills for their futures. 

 

As the school completes its final year, Destinations Career Academy of Georgia extends its 
heartfelt appreciation to students, families, and staff for their dedication and support. 

 
 

Contact information  

Nakia McCall – Head of School    Meghan Simonin - Principal   

nmccall@gadca.org       msimonin@gadca.org  

W (470) 317-3096       W (470) 231-0561 
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